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November 25, 2020 

 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re: Petition No. 1417 – Watertown Solar One, LLC and VCP, LLC d/b/a Verogy 

Petition for a Declaratory Ruling, Pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 
and §16-50k, for the Proposed Construction, Maintenance and Operation of a 1.975 
Megawatt AC Solar Photovoltaic Generating Facility Located at 669 Platt Road, 
Watertown, Connecticut and Associated Electrical Interconnection 

 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 

I write to inform you that my client, Watertown Solar One, LLC and VCP, LLC d/b/a 
Verogy (“Petitioner”), was recently notified that the Connecticut Department of Energy and 
Environmental Protection (“DEEP”) has approved the Stormwater General Permit for the 
Watertown solar project.  That approval will be formally issued to the Petitioner upon DEEP’s 
receipt of an Irrevocable Letter of Credit, as required under the General Permit.  Please let me 
know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth C. Baldwin 

 
Copy to: 
 Bryan Fitzgerald 
 William Herchel 

 
 
 
 
 

KENNETH C. BALDWIN 
 
280 Trumbull Street 
Hartford, CT 06103-3597 
Main (860) 275-8200 
Fax (860) 275-8299 
kbaldwin@rc.com 
Direct (860) 275-8345 
 
Also admitted in Massachusetts 
and New York 

  


